
Dear parent / guardian, 

 

Below is a list of items that your child will require for next year in P5/6. Please ensure that 

these are replenished throughout the year as required as many are used on a daily basis. I 

would really appreciate it if these could be labelled with your child’s name or initials as this 

is most helpful. 

I would also appreciate it if these could be sourced in advance of the start of the 2021/22 

school year as we will start using these items from the first day. 

I will upload a copy of this letter to the P5/6 area of the school website so that should it be 

misplaced; another copy is available. 

I am looking forward to having your child in my class either for the first time or for another 

year. I hope that you and your family enjoy the summer holidays. 

 

Many thanks in advance, 

 

G Stewart 

 

 Gluesticks (We will use these almost every day) 

 Whiteboard markers (We will use these every day) 

 Pencils 

 Rubber 

 Pens 

 Sharpener (please no large ‘novelty’ types) 

 30cm ruler (Please, no ‘bendy’ ones!) 

 Colouring Pencils 

 Highlighter (yellow) 

 Dictionary/Thesaurus 

 Lever Arch Folder and polypockets (Please place the polypockets inside for your 

child) 

 Box of tissues 


